OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER DRAINAGE DIVISION

X

LARKANA.
NO. TC/G-55/ 189 OF LARKANA Dated 08-02-2018
To
The Director (A&F)
SPPRA
Karachi.

Subject: NIT NO. TC/G-55/2196/2017, DATED 23-10-2017 (Sr.No. 34956)
I am directed to refer your letter dated 02-02-2018 and state that :-

i. Bid on First attempt date was not opened due to Chairman of Tendering
Committee Mr. Saced Ahmed Channer was transferred and post was vacant, In
this connection 2™ attempt was adopted and bids were opened on 2™

i.e 05-12-2018.

attempt

ii. All NITs pertains to Irrigation Department were sent to Information
department and requested to them for publication in 06 leading and weidely
circulated newspapers in Sindh, Urdu and English accordingly, but Director

Information has published in local or widely circulated newspapers.

,:]”/R\ Yoyrkco—operation is highly appreciated in this regard.
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